
 
Dear House Rules Committee, 
 
I am writing to you in support of the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact, HB 2927. I believe one 
of the best ways for Oregon voters and for that matter all voters to make a difference and have a say in 
national elections, is through the passage of this bill. One person should equal one vote. The current 
system focuses everything on battleground states and ignores all others. We should all have equal 
importance. This will work toward basic equality for everyone across our beautiful nation.  
 
Thank you.  
Kirsten McElligott 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


